No recreational pot at Calif.
Tahoe ski towns

By Jenny Kane, Reno Gazette-Journal

California ski towns are going to have to wait a little longer
for recreational marijuana.

On Jan. 1, adults 21 and over will be allowed to possess up to
one ounce of recreational marijuana in California, but most
ski towns in Northern California won’t allow sales of retail
product yet.

Some of the most popular ski towns in Northern California -
South Lake Tahoe, Truckee and Mammoth Lakes included — have
moratoriums on recreational marijuana businesses, which means
that product won’t be available until late spring, at the
earliest.
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